Dawn Paton

From:

Planning

Sent:

04 May 2018 12:53

To:

Planning

Subject:

Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Mrs L Houlston at Hollly Barn, Low Gill Beck, Glaisdale, Whitby, North Yorkshire,

YO212OA

I would like to strongly object to the proposed planning application for a tea hut being erected on the quarter deck at robin hoods bay. I was born and bread in Whitby and now currently live out in the country so I regularly come to the beaches along the coast to feel at home and see the wonderful views. I honestly do not know what this is going to gain. More litter? An eye sore?pulling up memorial benches? Does robin hoods bay not have enough places that serve tea, coffee and food? It seems these days we are allowing buildings to be erected just for the sake of it and not actually realising the harm it has on picturesque, peaceful quirky towns and villages. I'm well aware of the increase in tourism but the main reason why we thrive in this area is due to the scenery... so why spoil this by putting up ANOTHER TEA HUT. Where will people go to just sit and enjoy there visit without the smells of food and hustle and bustle? Areas along the coast are losing these precious places and its ruining the whole feel of the Yorkshire coast just for the sake of another food and beverage stall! Very upsetting.

Comments made by Mrs L Houlston of Hollly Barn, Low Gill Beck, Glaisdale, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO212QA

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment

